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March 2, 2016 

 

Call to order at 7:05 pm 

Quorum present:  in attendance:    Kathy K, Kathy J., Gil J., Marge M., and 

Emily C. 

 

 

Music Director’s Report: 

 Scholarship concert was great success in the new venue. 

 Music department qualified for state (soph and freshmen) 

 BSO Side by side is scheduled for Tues 3/22, Hannah will be 

participating.  Leave ET at 9:30 am back by 1:45 

 Cello cases are needed for music dept. 

Motion by Kathy Johns for boosters to pay for cello cases and stoppers. 

 Motion seconded by Emily C. with unanimous approval. 

 Kathy K advised that music was also needed and was informed that 

authorization has already been granted to procure music. 

 2 Students will be participating in All State. 

 Assessments are scheduled at Perry Hall High School. 

  Monday:   Chamber Orchestra 

   Leave 4:30 perform 5:30 listen till 7:30 

  Wednesday: Band 

   Leave 4:30 perform 5:30 listen till 7:30 

  Student permission slip is required for students in PH area to go 

home with parents after assessment. 

Spring Concerts: 

 Orchestra – Thuirsday 4/28 

 Wind Ensemble – Wed 5/4/16 

 

Treasurer’s report distributed and presented by Kathy J. 

 77 boxes paid 78 boxes of world’s finest chocolate still available 

 Motion to accept treasurer’s report, motion passed.   
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President’s Report: 

 Volunteers need to staff tables at Winterfest.  Sign-up sheet distributed 

 Philadelphia Trip scheduled for 4/15/16.  Final payment due 3/15/16 

 Marty Wilson has made arrangements with Gersebecks and IHOP to 

sell candy.  Contact Marty for more details:  

mommybear3@comcast.net 

  

 Motion to purchase and reimburse Emily for music booster banner. 

 Motion passed 

 Bowling scheduled for March 18
th

 

 Approval granted to purchase 24 bow ties.   

  

 Motion to modify the scholarship from 2/$250 to 2/$300 based on the 

availability of funds.  Motion passed 

 

 Tri M is attempting to reschedule their Random Acts of Kindness 

 

 Banquest Date is TBD,  Kathy K will be ordering awards. 

 

 Steph S will follow up with Mary for info on fund raising 

 

Officer nominations for 2016-2017 school year: 

 President: Steph Soper 

 VP:  Linette Martinez 

 Treasurer:   

 Secretary: Kristina Hardwood 

 

Next meeting scheduled for 4/4/2016 

 

Motion to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned.   
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